
 

 

Project contacts on other side 

Public Works Department - Project Notice 

 

Boggy Creek – East MLK  
Storm Water Conveyance Improvements 

 Phase 2 

Dear neighbor, 

The City of Austin Public Works Department is implementing phase two of a storm water 
infrastructure improvements project that will take place in the Chestnut neighborhood north of E 
Martin Luther King Boulevard and east of Alexander Avenue. The project will reduce the flooding 
risk for homes in the area and upgrade utility infrastructure.  

We would like to offer you the opportunity to meet the contractor and the City of Austin project 
team prior to construction. We plan to have a virtual meeting with residents to explain the project, 
construction impacts and answer questions you may have. Details for a virtual meeting will be 
provided online and in a separate notice. 

 
To stay up to date on this project and sign-up for updates, visit the project webpage at 
austintexas.gov/BoggyMLK.  
 
PROJECT FEATURES 

• New storm drain system from Walnut Avenue to Alexander Avenue 
• Water and wastewater pipeline installation 
• Underground manufactured water quality units 
• Roadway and utility improvements 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

• Travel on MLK Blvd. between Alexander Ave. and Boggy Creek will be temporarily reduced 
to one lane in each direction. Traffic detour signs and barricades will help direct traffic. Bus 
routes may be detoured.  

• Sometimes water will need to be shut off during the project. The inspector will notify 
residents 48 hours before scheduled shut-offs along with a time-frame for the shut-off.  

• The project will take approximately 19 months to complete, weather permitting. There will be 
noise, dust and vibrations from construction during working hours.  

 



PROJECT AREA 
 

 
 
PROJECT CONTACTS 
Project Manager:  
Laurie Thering 
Laurie.Thering@austintexas.gov 
(512) 974-7035 

 
Construction Inspector: 
Robert Wood 
Robert.Wood@austintexas.gov 
(512) 745-1141 
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